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See details later in this edition
Please note you will need to register by 12 October to attend this function 

	Contact Details

	Visa officers 

	Immigration New Zealand (INZ)
New Zealand Embassy

44 Ulitsa Povarskaya

Moscow 

Russia

Reception hours: 9.30 – 11.30am Monday to Friday (except public holidays)

Phone enquiry times: 

INZ can be contacted for phone inquiries 9.30 – 11.00 am, and 4 pm to 5 pm, Monday to Friday (except public holidays). 
Telephone: (7 495) 956 2642 

Fax:           (7 495) 232 0180
	Residence/Temporary visas  

Marina Grigorieva                                   

e-mail: marina.grigorieva@dol.govt.nz   

Temporary visas 

Alexandre Kortunov

e-mail:alexandre.kortunov@dol.govt.nz 

Elena Sikorskaya

e-mail: elena.sikorskaya@dol.govt.nz
Inna Pereverzeva

e-mail: inna.pereverzeva@dol.govt.nz


The aim of this newsletter is to give you some information about Immigration New Zealand and recent issues or changes. We plan to send newsletters every 6 months or more frequently if required. We welcome feedback about any aspect of our work and would be happy to know if there is any particular area of our work you would like us to cover in these newsletters, or on our website www.immigration.govt.nz/moscow
We aim to provide excellent customer service at all times and need to know if you feel this has not happened. If you have been unsatisfied with the service received please provide specific details so that we can look to improve on our service. 

This newsletter will cover the following topics:

· Introducing Carla Campbell-Redl:
 page 2

· Branch Farewells Tatiana Pomeranseva
 page 2

· Reception At Embassy of New Zealand Moscow 16 October 2007 page 3

· Immigration New Zealand VIP to visit Moscow Branch
 page 4

· Customer Service tell us what you have heard
 page 4
· Reminder fees must be paid in Roubles
 page 4
introducing Carla Campbell-Redl
I took over from Yvonne Massey 7 September 2007 almost one month ago now!  It really is about time I introduced myself.
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I have worked for the Department of Labour since 2001 in various management positions.  Prior to coming to Moscow I was Branch Manager of the Review Branch based in Wellington.  My work in the Review Branch covered all the aspects Immigration including reviewing all types of Immigration decision making from all over the globe and I met weekly with the Associate Minister of Immigration to discuss matters of interest. 
I am delighted to be here in Russia and I am looking forward to meeting as many of you as possible at the Embassy on the 16th of October 2007.  For those of you outside Moscow I am planning to visit at least Vladivostok in 2008.  More on that in future editions in the mean time if you are in Moscow please don’t hesitate to make an appointment to see me when you are in town.
Branch farewells Tatiana Pomeranseva

The 28th of September 2007 was Tatiana Pomeransev’s last day with Immigration New Zealand.  Many of you will have dealt with Tatiana over the past 11 years that she has been with Immigration New Zealand and will appreciate how great a loss she is to the team.  Tatiana has moved on to take up a new career in real-estate.  We wish her every success.

We will be replacing Tatiana in the team on a permanent basis in the near future.  However, in the interim, Andrew Lawler a locally based New Zealander, has joined the team to provide administrative support for the next six months.  The processing team is being supported by Diana Levina until March 2008.
Reception at Embassy of New Zealand Moscow 16 October 2007
In October the Group Manager Service Delivery will be making a flying visit to Moscow and the New Zealand Ambassador will host a reception for Mr Cantlon on behalf of the Branch.  The reception will provide an informal opportunity for our local contacts in and around Moscow to meet Mr Cantlon and Carla Campbell-Redl the new Branch Manager as well other Immigration staff new and old. 

Please note: if you wish to attend this function you will need to register by 12 October 2007
Venue

New Zealand Embassy, 44 Ulitsa Povarskaya Moscow, Russia 
From

5:00 pm to 7:00pm


RSVP to
Diana Levina 
by email 
Diana.levina@dol.govt.nz





Telephone
+7 495 956 3579

Immigration New Zealand vip to visit Moscow Branch

[image: image3.jpg]



Customer Service – Tell us what you have heard
We are constantly striving to improve the timeliness and quality of our service offerings - making our contribution to New Zealand's interests.  

Each month we receive feedback positive and negative about our service.  However, recently the branch received some feedback that indicated to us that applicants were being asked to make unusual payments to have visa’s processed.  This matter has been taken very seriously and fully investigated by Immigration New Zealand’s Internal Investigation team.  We are pleased to inform you that the investigation concluded that these requests were not made by staff here in Moscow or agents working with us regularly.  
As always if you have had feedback about the work of this branch positive or negative we ask that you inform us giving the specific details of the matter and we will respond.
Reminder to make payments in Roubles
Effective 1 July 2007 the visa fees are being charged in the currency of the Russian Federation, Russian roubles.

Russian citizens are exempt from Visitor’s Visa Fees.
Please note we cannot accept either cheques or credit card payments.

Alternatively, the fee can be paid in NZ$ in New Zealand by the agent, sponsor or another contact.  For the fee to be paid in New Zealand, the payer has to complete a 'Fees Paid in NZ' Form.  The Form (Ref. NZIS1079) can be obtained from the nearest Immigration New Zealand office in New Zealand and then forwarded to the Finance Centre of Excellence, Support Services, PO Box 3705, Wellington, with the payment details.  When the receipt for the amount is obtained, the original should be forwarded to this branch with the application.

When applying for a visitor visa your spouse and unmarried dependent children under20 years of age may be included on your own application form IF they are applying for the same type of visa as you are.  Such family members do not then need to pay a separate fee.  Children 17 or older who are NOT dependent on you, all children 20 years of age and over, and any family member applying for a different type of visa must make their own application for any type of visa, and must also pay a separate fee.

You can check the fees for our various application types by using our calculator: http://www.immigration.govt.nz/migrant/general/formsandfees/officeandfeescalculator/LinkAdministration/ToolboxLinks/OfficeAndFeesCalculator.htm
	Fees effective 1 July 2007


	Roubles

	Гостевая виза (все категории)Граждане России освобождены от уплаты
Visitors Visa (All categories) Russian citizens are exempt from the fee
	2,300

	Студенческая виза (все категории) на обучении более 3-х месяцев

Student Visa (all categories) for more than 3 months studies
	3,700

	Рабочая виза (талантливая категория)

Work Visa (Talent Category)
	5,400

	Рабочая виза (все остальные категории)

Work Visa (All Other Categories)
	3,700

	Виза с ограниченной целью пребывания  -   Limited Purpose Visa
Визит - Visit
Обучение - Study
	2,300

3,700

	Транзитная виза

Transit Visa
	2,500

	Виза на возврат постоянного жителя

Returning Residence Visa
	3,000

	Перенос визы из паспорта в паспорт

Visa Transfer
	1,900

	Постоянное место жительства (семейная категория)

Permanent Residence (Family Category)
	22,200

	Постоянное место жительства (категория квалифицированный иммигрант)

Permanent Residence (Skilled Migrant Category)
	27,800

	Поселенческий сбор на каждого заявителя

Migrant Levy for Each Applicant
Поселенческий сбор на все заявление (максимально)

Migrant Levy for Application (maximum)
	5,600

22,400

	Предоплата языковых курсов для членов семей, на сдавших английский язык или сдавших, ниже, чем 3,5

ESOL Tuition Pre-Purchase for IELTS score less, than 3,5
	123,100

	Для сдавших английский язык на 3,5 или более, но ниже, чем 4

For IELTS score 3,5 but less, than 4
	92,500

	Для сдавших английский язык на 4 или более, но ниже, чем 4,5

For IELTS score 4 but less, than 4,5
	62,000

	Для сдавших английский язык на 4,5 или более

For IELTS score 4,5
	31,500


Group Manager Service Delivery





Mr Cantlon has had a long career with operations around the world. In his present role he leads and manages the largest group within Immigration New Zealand. Service Delivery encompasses a range of services including visas and permits in branches throughout the world (except for the Pacific Islands).





I'm a Kiwi girl of Austrian decent, who has had the happy experience of growing up at home in two very different cultures.  I am bilingual but I don’t speak Russian yet!  I'm the proud mother of one “rugby playing blond bombshell” called Rebecca.  Rebecca is here in Russia with me and is 10th Grade at the Anglo-American School in Moscow.  My work experiences range from Lab technician, to Flight Attendant to Customer Contact Centre Manager and Project Management. I hold an NZSC in Biology and a Post Graduate diploma in Business Administration and a Masters of Business Administration (MBA).
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